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Instructions: Complete handover. Review the information you receive from the nurse and from your review of the patient’s record. Fill in the 

patient’s information and identify your assumptions. Then, using cultural sensitivity, interview the patient. Identify the differences between your 

assumptions and what you learned from the patient. What was different than what you expected?  

Patient 
Information 

Based on the patient’s information what 
assumptions can you make?  

After you interview the patient, identify the 
differences between your assumptions and what 
you learned. What are the differences from your 
assumptions? 

Age: Generation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ethnicity 
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Patient 
Information 

Based on the patient’s information what 
assumptions can you make?  

After you interview the patient, identify the 
differences between your assumptions and what 
you learned. What are the differences from your 
assumptions? 

Primary Language 

Birth Country   
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Patient 
Information 

Based on the patient’s information what 
assumptions can you make?  

After you interview the patient, identify the 
differences between your assumptions and what 
you learned. What are the differences from your 
assumptions? 

Religion   

Developmental Level  
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Patient 
Information 

Based on the patient’s information what 
assumptions can you make?  

After you interview the patient, identify the 
differences between your assumptions and what 
you learned. What are the differences from your 
assumptions? 

Level of Education   

Type of Health Insurance   
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Patient 
Information 

Based on the patient’s information what 
assumptions can you make?  

After you interview the patient, identify the 
differences between your assumptions and what 
you learned. What are the differences from your 
assumptions? 

Sexual Orientation/Gender 

Identity 

 

  

Anything Notable  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


